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Bungendore Public School 
Bungendore High School 
Works notification 2 September 2022 

Site establishment for temporary Bungendore High School  

Site establishment to install the temporary high school at Bungendore Public School will start from Friday, 
9 September 2022. 

The site establishment includes preparation of the site to be ready for the demountable buildings such as 
temporary fencing and site sheds. 

We expect the temporary school buildings to be installed from late September 2022, subject to completing 
site preparation works and weather conditions. We are scheduling the majority of the building installation 
work to occur during the spring school holidays to minimise impacts to teaching and learning. 

We expect the building installation to take about 3 weeks. Other works to complete the temporary school 
will continue through to the end of 2022. 

There will be heavy vehicle movements during this work and access will be via Majara Street, connecting 
from Malbon Street and Turallo Terrace. Construction traffic will be kept off Gibraltar Street. Access will be 
restricted between 8:00am and 9:30am, and between 2:30pm and 3:30pm on all school days. 

Traffic control will be in place during the delivery and installation of the temporary buildings and when 
cranes are in use.  

Power supply upgrade to Bungendore Public School  

To cater for the additional electrical use at the school, an existing power pole and pole-top substation on 
Malbon Street will be replaced and upgraded.  

The substation works are expected to be completed over a period of approximately 8 weeks. 

Construction works and completion dates for the installation of the substation will be determined by the 
Project Manager in line with approval from the electricity authority, Essential Energy.  

Local residents will be notified separately to provide more detail about these electrical works. 

We apologise for any disruption and thank you for your patience and understanding as we deliver this 
important work. 

We will continue to update the school community and local residents on progress. 
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